
 

 

                                  
   Week starting 4th December  2023 

 
 
GO Northeast Bus Strike 
The industrial action taken by the Go Northeast bus drives has now come to an end. Therefore as of 
Saturday 2nd December the buses will be running as usual   
 
Science Announcement 
➢ Student voice conversations with  Year 10 and Year 11 students have indicated that students would like 

some outside reading related to science topics 
➢ Each week we are adding a link to a science related topic on Classcharts via the announcements for Year 

9, 10 and 11 students 
➢ Sometimes this involves a news article, a scientific paper or a podcast and in the future may cover an 

even wider range of sources 
➢ We are aiming to include a wide range of topics and so far these have included the human body, deep sea 

jellyfish, dinosaurs and asteroids 
➢ Please check continue to check the announcements on classcharts for new reading 

 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening 
➢ I am delighted to invite you to our first on-site parents' evening since 2020 
➢ Year 11 parents' evening will take place on Thursday 14th December 3.45pm-5.45pm in the Watson Hall 
➢ This is an opportunity for you to discuss your child's mock exam results with their teacher and understand 

what your child needs to do over the coming months to achieve their potential in their final exams 
➢ Parents are not required to book separate appointments with teachers, but 

please email moore.g@biddickacademy.com to confirm you will be able to attend 

 
Christmas Show 
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12 Days of Christmas 

 

 
 
Netball Team 
➢ Last Thursday our Year 8 netball team played Red House and after a very close game lost 7-6. They did 

brilliantly to finish 1 goal behind 
➢ Our Year 8 netball team played St. Anthonys on Wednesday and after a tough game, they drew 3-3 

which was excellent 
➢ Please see the team photo below (Samantha Ava, Natasha, Gabriella, Megan, Millie, Eleanor and Ruby 

 
➢ Also, on Monday, the Y7s played Argyle House and beat them 3-0! 

 


